
Community Thank you! 
 

We want to thank everyone who helped make the 3rd  
Annual Art Walk a great success! This includes the 

Edgewood Parks Board, gardeners who donated food, 
the food prep crew, the Art Walk set up crew, the 

artists and musicians who shared their creativity, and 
everyone who came out. 

Great Googly Gratitude from the Edge! 
 

 

Call out for cookbook submissions! 

 
We are creating a cookbook for the town of Edgewood that 

will reflect the unique flavor and heritage of this region. 
We are inviting everyone who likes to cook to submit their 

favorite special recipes, particularly old family ones. 
 

Simple, wholesome ingredients are preferred over heavily 
processed foods. Recipes involving wild game and native 

edible plants would be especially appreciated. Information 
on techniques such as canning, pickling, cheese-making, 
bread-making, butchering, and brewing is very welcome. 

 
We are also looking for poems, historical information, and 
pictures related to the area. Please submit any recipes or 
other content to the Edge, in person at 322a Monashee 

Ave under the Health Clinic, by mail at the address below, 
or by email at edge@edgeconnection.ca. We will be 

accepting them until the end of December. The books will 
be compiled and sold as a fundraiser for ECIS. 
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The Edge Hours 
Tues – Thurs: 10 – 4 

Sat: 10 - 2 
 

 

Potluck and Jam 
November 30, 2012 

At Fauquier Community Hall  
 

 
 

Everyone welcome! 
 

Admission by donation 
Fundraiser for Edgewood Community Internet Society 

and Fauquier Community Access Site 
Door prizes of used computers 

Potluck dinner 
Fire Valley Flashback to the ‘70s photography exhibit by Frank 

Appleton to show during dinner 
Images of Barnes Creek Fair, performances, portraits, events, art, 

scenery, sports, and horticulture 

 

POTLUCK 6:00 PM, JAM AFTER 
ALL MUSICIANS WELCOME 

 

FEATURING LOCAL TALENT 

“THE FLASHBACKS” 
COME EAT, SING, DANCE, AND BE MERRY! 

 
Registered charities in Canada perform valuable work in our communities, and Canadians support this work in many ways.  

The Edge’s Registered Charity #86745 45 RR0001. We welcome regular givers. 
The Edgewood Community Internet Society RR#1 Site 5, Comp 18 Edgewood B.C.  V0G 1J0 

Phone: 250-269-7590 Fax:  250-269-7591  E-mail:  edge@edgeconnection.ca 
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